Information on changes in
business hours due to renovation work in the public bath

Thank you very much for your continued
patronage. Renovation work for the large
public bath is scheduled for March to May
2024 (scheduled).

Construction will begin on one side of the
large bath, and the other side will be open
on a rotating basis for men and women.
Along with that

However, there will be restrictions on use
for men and women.

We apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause and ask for your understanding

and cooperation.




Large bath renovation work

Construction period

Friday, March 1st ~ Friday, May 31st

Construction time

AM 1: 00 ~ PM 6: 00

During the construction period, you will be able to

use the Semi Onsen public bath for free.

Bathing hours
PM 1: 00 ~ PM 6: 00

During the construction period, noise may be
cenerated depending on the work being carried out.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause

and ask for your understanding and understanding.




Room renovation work

Construction period

Friday, March 1st ~ Friday, May 31st

Construction time

AM 1: 00 ~ PM 6: 00

We are planning to renovate the "general guest rooms” on
the above dates. As a result, there is a possibility that noise
may be generated depending on the nature of the work
during the construction period.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask

for your understanding and understanding.

We look forward to your visit.
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